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February 6, 2017

Rafael E. Granado

Miami Beach City Hall
1700 Convention Center Drive

Miami Beach, FL 33139

T W

Re:      Miami Beach forAll

Dear Mr. Granado:

Miami Beach for All will terminate its existence as an electioneering communication
organization registered with the City of Miami, effective February 14, 2017.

I trust that this information is of assistance to you.  If you have any additional questions or
concerns, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Mark Herron

Location: 2618 Centennial Place/ Tallahassee, Florida 32308

Mailing Address: P. O. Box 15579/ Tallahassee, Florida 32317- 5579
Main Telephone:( 850) 222- 0720/ Fax:( 850) 224- 4359


